
 

Information and Details 

Camp Conquest 
2019-20 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we are preparing for the ​Middle School Retreat,​ thank you for supporting us.  We look forward to 
traveling to Denver, PA to Camp Conquest on September 5. 
 
Here are some details and quick reminders. Thoroughly read the information below for added 
information. 
 
Guidelines 
 
ARRIVAL​ - 8:00 am Poplar campus. PLEASE be on time. 
 
ATTIRE​ - No ripped jeans, short shorts, spaghetti straps, open-toed shoes, no inappropriate graphics 
on t-shirts, wear comfortable shoes or sneakers (that you don’t mind getting dirty). No uniforms! 
More details provided in the Dress Policy below. 
  
PERMISSION​ - We must have a completed permission slip and information form. 
 
HEALTH​ - Please let Ms. Charmaine Murrell know any health issues/medications that may impact 
your student on this trip. 
 
ELECTRONICS​ - We will follow the school guidelines for electronics (no use without explicit 
permission from a teacher). 
 
 
Reminders and Dress Code Policy 
 
A few reminders: 

● Please be on time.  
● The original copy of the permission slip must be submitted. 
● There will be no food available for purchase. If we make a stop, no one will be permitted to 

make purchases. 
● Students should be prepared to follow all guidelines. Please plan to pick-up your student if 

guidelines are not followed. 
● NO MONEY NEEDED 

 
 
 
 
 



Dress Code Policy 
Camp Conquest believes the scriptures that teach a believer to dress in such a way that attention is 
not drawn to the body (I Peter 3:1-4). The Word of God makes it clear that modesty must be the 
believer’s rule of thumb. Our purpose is to keep the total camping program in line with what we 
believe the Scriptures teach. Therefore the following dress code will be enforced: 
 

● The camp reserves the right to define and enforce the meaning of the term “modest.” 
● Tight fitting clothes will not be worn at any time 
● Swimming attire: Girls must wear a swimsuit that covers the torso. (no cleavage, no bare 

mid-section, etc.) Boys are not permitted to wear bikini trunks. The camp reserves the right 
to restrict swimming privileges if a modest swimsuit is not worn.  

● Shorts must at least be fist length 
● Suggestive clothing (i.e. see thru styles, low cut blouses, halter, or spaghetti straps, or 

fashions with exposed mid-driffs are not acceptable 
● Clothing with objectionable slogans or pictures are not allowed.  
● All clothing is to be modest in style and not draw attention to the body.  
● Flip flops may NOT be  worn at camp except in the shower. Shoes supporting the heels and 

toes must be worn at all times including to and from the pool. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Permission Form and Student Agreement 

Camp Conquest 
 
 
 

I _______________________________have read and understand the information provided..  
(Student’s Name) 

 
 
 
My student, ________________________________ has permission to attend the ​Middle School Retreat 

on September 5, 2019.  He/she is allowed to participate in all activities at Camp Conquest. 

 

My student, ______________________________ has permission to ride the rented bus to Camp 

Conquest. 

 

________________________________________  _______________ 
Student Name   Date 
 

________________________________________  _______________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature  Date 
 
 
 
Please submit this page to the Poplar Campus office no later than on Wednesday, September 4, 
2019. 


